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Great to see everyone’s favourite book character costumes last week for Children’s Book Week. 

Congratulations to our relay team (Katie May, Tyler, Edward, Dixee) who came second in the relay at 

the Lower North Coast carnival.  The team will now 

compete this Friday at Lismore.   What’s on Term 3 

Mon 28 Aug Parent teacher meetings  

Thur 31 Aug Parent teacher meetings 

Fri   1 Sep Parent teacher meetings 

   Relay team Nth Coast Lismore 

   Father’s Day breakfast 9.00 am 

Mon   4 Sep Parent teacher meetings 

Tues   5 Sep P&C meeting 3.15 pm 

Thur   7 Sep Parent teacher meetings 

Fri   8 Sep Parent teacher meetings 

Fri 22 Sep Assembly  

   Last day Term 3 

Term 4 

Tues 10 Oct 3-6 camp to Dorrigo/Coffs Harbour 

 

 

 

 



   Bellbrook Public School …….. a proud member of the Macleay Public Schools group 

Please return the 3-6 excursion permission note by tomorrow.  If you are having trouble paying a 

deposit, let us know but still return the permission note.  We need to advise final numbers to the 

venues. 

It’s not too late to book at appointment time to meet with teachers.  Just fill out the yellow note sent 

home last week with your preferred times on.  It will only take 15 mins and we would like all parents/

carers to attend a meeting. 

This Friday, 1 September, we will be having a BBQ breakfast burger for all our special dads for 

Father’s Day.  Start time is 9.00 am.  Please let us know number of guests attending for catering 

purposes. The P&C will also be selling tickets for $1 for a small hamper.  Tickets available from 

school or on the day. 

We need to make our community aware that our school is in a bushfire prone area and is listed as 

Category 2 on the NSW Department of Education’s bushfire risk register.  Please read the important 

information attached. 

Miss Conn and Miss Crowe will be attending Willawarrin School on Tuesday and Wednesday this 

week to take part in our local professional learning community. 

The school has a good supply of Covid-19 test kits so please let us know if you need any sent home. 

News 

We love presenting 100% attendance certificates!  These students attended school every day in Weeks 1-5 

this term.  This increases their chance of being drawn out for a weekly prize. 



The good old Skittles science experiment.  

Students are amazed every time. 


